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FINANCE DIRECTOR PROVIDES FURTHER CLARIFICATION 

REGARDING PAYMENT OF WATER UTILITY BILLS AND MOTOR 

VEHICLE EXCISE TAX BILLS 

 
BARNSTABLE, MA – Finance Director Mark Milne would like to provide further clarification on the 

extension due dates for water utility bills. The new due dates and the waiver of interest and penalties only apply 

to the Hyannis Water System utility bills and do not apply to water utility bills issued by the Barnstable Fire 

District, Centerville-Osterville-Marstons Mills (COMM) Fire District and Cotuit Fire District. Any questions 
regarding water utility bills within the Fire Districts should be directed to their respective Water Department. 

 

In addition, the Town of Barnstable will be mailing Motor Vehicle Excise bills dated April 9, 2020. These bills 
have already been printed. The due dates on the tax bills will indicate May 8

th
; however, taxpayers will have until 

June 30, 2020 to pay the bill without interest and penalties. If you have any questions regarding the motor 

vehicle excise bill payments, please call the Tax Collector’s Office at 508-862-4054 or email to 
taxcollector@town.barnstable.ma.us. 
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